Dzierzanowski, Kim

From: Rangel, Michelle

Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 2:19 PM
To: Dzierzanowski, Kim

Subject: travel policy

Kim,

| am sending this email to you per the below:

5.5 VARIANCES:
Any request for a variance, prior to the expenditure, must be submitted to the County Attorney to issue an
opinion on whether the variance can be allowed by Commissioners Court.

You have asked about the 14 day advance purchase requirement and the requirement that the C Court approve the
traveler name in advance of travel. These are policy requirements and not state law requirements. Therefore, the Court
may choose to approve variance to these rules if they show chose.

Michelle T. Rangel

General Counsel Division Chief

Fort Bend County Attorney’s Office

401 Jackson Street

Richmond, Texas 77469

Telephone No. 281-341-4555

Fax No. 281-341-4557
Michelle.Rangel@fortbendcountytx.gov

+++++CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE+++++

The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. This email is intended to be reviewed by only the individual or organization named
above. If you are not the intended recipient or an authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review,
dissemination or copying of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein is prohibited. If you have received this email in
error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Thank you in advance for your assistance.



